
I am a tax paying professional and I oppose HB 3063. It is unconstitutional. Each and every child has a 
right to a public education and it is up to an individual and their health care professional (not the 
government) to decide which medical procedures are the best choice. Where there is a risk there should 
always be a choice. 
--- 
Yasmin Staunau 
Department of German and Scandinavian 
University of Oregon 
 


